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Paragraph #9 Session #20 (2021)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum is concerned by the killings, violence and harassment
targeted at indigenous human rights defenders, which are also frequently
committed with impunity. The Permanent Forum is concerned that, despite
international condemnation, these criminal acts of violence persist, especially in a
small number of countries in South and Central America, Africa and Asia.
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